To the Members of the Board of ICANN:

I would like to express my support for the Expression of Interest Programme proposed by ICANN.

Following are comments on two points I feel strongly about.

Submission fee:

I believe that the suggested $ 50,000 submission fee is fair. The fee has to be high in order to discourage gaming. At the same time potential applicants should not be discouraged by the sum. $ 50,000 seems like a fair compromise.

Communication Period:

The proposed 4-month communication period is too long in my opinion. Although I agree that people must be made aware of the upcoming introduction of new TLDs, I believe it is important that the application process moves along quickly and I think that the communication period can be completed within 2 months.

Thank you very much for giving me the opportunity to voice my opinion,

Kind regards,

Pilar Croy

